
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-08789

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

MICHAEL GIBSON <michaelg46@msn.com>
Sunday, March 21, 2010 9:07 PM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >

I’m definitely opposed to changing the leverage from 100:1 to 10:1. This proposed change will
make US currency brokers less competitive with the UK and other foreign brokerages. Please don’t
let this happen, if you do you will see an exodus of moneu out of the USA. Is this what you want?

Michael Gibson


